NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT A PUBLIC HEARING WILL BE HELD AT THE SEPTEMBER 28, 2023 FULTONDALE PLANNING COMMISSION MEETING REGARDING THE ADOPTION OF THE NEW FULTONDALE COMPREHENSIVE PLAN.
At the regularly scheduled meeting of the Fultondale Planning Commission on Thursday, September 28, 2023 at 6:00 PM in the Fultondale City Hall Council Room at 1210 Walker Chapel Road, Fultondale, AL 35069, a public hearing will be held.  The purpose of the hearing is to receive comments regarding the adoption of the new Fultondale Comprehensive Plan in accordance with Section 11-52-8 of the Code of Alabama (1975).
All written and oral comments will be considered.   A hard copy of the new Fultondale Comprehensive Plan is available for inspection and review in the office of the Fultondale City Clerk during normal business hours from 8:00am – 4:30pm and may also be viewed and downloaded at www.FultondaleForward.com.
For those unable to attend the public hearing, written comments should be sent to City Clerk, Peggy Shadix, Fultondale City Hall, 1210 Walker Chapel Road, Fultondale, AL 35069, or emailed to pshadix@fultondaleal.gov no later than 4:00pm on September 27, 2023.  For additional information regarding this item or should you need special accommodations and/or assistance, call Peggy Shadix at (205) 841-1918.
This notice of public hearing is posted at the following locations within the City of Fultondale:
Fultondale City Hall, Fultondale Library, Fultondale Post Office and First Horizon Bank
(include this notice on the City’s website as well)
